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Welcome.....
Welcome to this month’s October’s 
2018 edition of the Maghull High 
School Catering Newsletter, and a big 
hello to all our new year 7 students.
This months features showcase 
current and monthly promotions, 
money saving vouchers, contact 
details and general catering news.   
Our purpose is to ensure we are 
meeting all your catering needs at 
this fantastic school, happy  
reading and dining!

tell us what 
you think..... 
The Catering Academy Team
ethos consists of passion, consistency, 
great tasting fresh food and an excellent  
experience for everyone. We welcome 
any thoughts, ideas and feedback you 
might want to tell us 
about. This helps us to 
deliver an outstanding 
service to you.  Please 
do not hesitate to fill 
in a comment card 
with your feedback
or email the
Catering Manager,
Mr Keiron Woodward  
       
catering@maghullhigh.com

coming 

soon 

in 

2018...

coming in november.....

what’s on in october.....

15th November

19th to 23
rd

November

11th Oct
ober

15th-19th October

Portuguese spiced chicken

vegetable paella

Portuguese bacalau

corn on the cob

salt & pepper chips

egg flan

Thursday, 11th October




